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02/08/2018  11:26:292018/1209/P COMMNT J Lee As an Inverness street resident, I am strongly against the further possibilities of noise level, threatening 

behaviours of late night pub crowd spilling out to the residential area during and after the pub closes. It is 

already bad and affects our lives on this street almost every night when drunken people who are allowed to 

park on the residential bays drive around in a dangerous speed as well as make noises at 2-3am in front of 

our door steps.We are very disappointed by the Camden Council turning blind eyes to these appeals we have 

been making for many years. Please pay more sympathetic attention to this matter.
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